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Premier David Makhura to visit BMW Rosslyn Plant and 
Soshanguve Engineering School of Specialisation 

Premier David Makhura and MEC Panyaza Lesufi will on Thursday, 22 
September 2022, visit the world class plant and the heart-beat of the 
BMW South Africa operations in Rosslyn, Pretoria. The BMW Group 
welcomed Premier Makhura to its Group headquarters in Munich during 
his visit to Germany earlier this month. 

Key to the conversations between BMW and the Gauteng government is 
the BMW Group’s investments in the Gauteng province on future 
sustainability and managing the automotive industry transition towards 
electrification and a carbon neutral future as climate change reshapes 
societies and economies.  

The Premier and MEC will also visit the Soshanguve Engineering School 
of Specialisation (SoS) with an automotive focus, which is another 
collaboration between the Gauteng Provincial Government and BMW.  
 
Members of the media are invited to cover the visits as follows: 
 
Date: Thursday, 22 September 2022 

Time: 10h00 

Venue: BMW Rosslyn Plant SA, 158 Frans Du Toit St, Rosslyn, Akasia 

ENDS/ 

Issued by the Gauteng Provincial Government 

For media enquiries contact Vuyo Mhaga, spokesperson to the Premier 
on 076 636 5193 or Vuyo.Mhaga@gauteng.gov.za  

For media releases, speeches and news visit www.gauteng.gov.za 

 


